“Added Item 6.1

Hello,

My name is Matthew Gravina, I'm a third year student at McMaster
‘University, and head of Public Relations for Invisible Children
McMaster. We are a club that promotes Invisible Children, a non-
governmental not for profit organization that seeks to end the child
soldier atrocities that have been occurring in South-Central Africa for
the past 26 years. Recently, a film has been released which has
garnered a s_\igniﬁcant‘amount of attention, particularly on social media
platforms. The film promotes an event which is set to occur on April
20th, in which delegates will place posters of Joseph Kony, the main
ringleader of these atrocities, around the city of Hamilton and
McMaster community. This is an attempt to make this persons name
more widely known, and to hopefully at that point hold the
government responsible to ensure this crime against humanity comes
to a stop. Therefore I'm emailing you today regarding two things:

1) To be able to have the McMaster and Hamilton community hold you
and your council accountable for bringing this to the attention of the
citizens of Hamilton and the surrounding area, and;

2) To request for your support in this issue.

It is extremely interesting to me that teenage and young aduit
populations are so adamant about getting involved in this situation.
This is a way we can harbour our voice to hopefully one day make a
- significant change. Should you wish to speak further about this in
person, I am available.

| Kind regards,

Matthew Gravina | Public Relations

Invisible Children McMaster
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